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8th June 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 6 Bowling Trip- 4th July 2023 
 
We are extremely proud of our Year 6 children for the way that they have tackled the responsibilities of 
being at ‘the top of the school’ and for completing their SATs. To reward them for their hard work and 
dedication, the school have organised a trip to Hollywood Bowl, on Tuesday 4th July 2023, for a morning 
of bowling and a hot meal. 
 
We will be leaving school at 10.30am and returning at approx. 1.00pm. A meal will also be provided, 
though please can we ask that you send your child in with a named water bottle. This trip is being 
organised as a reward, and as such the school is funding half of the trip! This means that the total 
voluntary contribution to parents is only £6 (£3 for Pupil Premium). This is to be paid on ParentPay. 

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6 per child. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the 
reduced cost will be £3. If insufficient contributions are received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  
  
To confirm you would like your child to go on the trip, please click here to complete the consent form and 
to select your child’s meal choice, by Monday 19th June 2023.  
  
This trip has been organised as a reward. We have explained to the children that they will all have the 
opportunity to attend the morning and a ‘trip license’ has been introduced to each pupil. The objective 
of the license is to ensure that the high standards of behaviour, that we have seen all year, are maintained 
throughout these last important few weeks. It was agreed with the children that a set number of strikes 
on a license would result in not being able to attend the reward trip.   
 
A discussion was held and it was agreed that certain behaviours including: personal presentation, 
respecting one another and their property, and ensuring that language choices are positive, were the key 
areas of consideration for these licenses. Any children not able to attend the trip will be informed and 
parents made aware before the trip.  
 

We hope you will support us in ensuring that your children end their time at Parkland Primary School in 
a positive manner. We look forward to taking them on this enjoyable morning out. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Year 6 Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/S36yqqdtpM

